May 8, 2024

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Kelly VanCise
with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:30 pm. Present were Supervisors Kelly VanCise, Matt Wallin, Jeffrey
Carlstrom, and Secretary Sherry Moore.

PUBLIC COMMENT:-

ROAD NEWS:
The road crew has been getting the ditching done on the roads.

There have been no inquires about truck 1.
The Reynolds Run Rd Dirt & Gravel Project is completed. The bridge has been added to the county

EXECUTIVE SESSION: none

BUSINESS MEETING:
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The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on May 22, 2024 at 6:30 pm
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